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NOTICE OF NON-RENEWAL OF NEW MARITIME PTE LTD’S BUNKER CRAFT 
OPERATOR LICENCE  
 
 
 This Port Marine Circular serves to inform the community that the Maritime and 
Port Authority of Singapore (MPA) will not be renewing the bunker craft operator 
licence of New Maritime Pte Ltd and it will expire on 16 June 2023. 
 
2  On and from 17 June 2023, New Maritime Pte Ltd will cease to be licensed and 
must not continue to operate as a bunker craft operator within the Singapore Port.  
 
3  MPA has zero-tolerance for any type of fraud, corruption or bunkering 
malpractice. This Port Marine Circular also seeks to remind all bunker licence holders 
(including bunker suppliers and bunker craft operators) to comply strictly with all the 
terms and conditions of the respective bunker licence(s). MPA will not hesitate to take 
firm action against any bunker supplier or bunker craft operator that contravenes any 
of its bunker licence terms and conditions, including taking into account such 
contraventions in considering whether to renew the bunker licence(s), suspending or 
cancelling the bunker licence(s), and/or taking enforcement action against such 
bunker licensee.  
 
4  Please contact Mr Ranabir Chakravarty at 6375 2309 or email to 
Ranabir_Chakravarty@mpa.gov.sg for any clarification needed on this circular.  
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